
 

 

 

 
Friday 7th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am pleased to report the behaviour data for this week. There are 304 students that have 
received no negative behaviour points this week, and 474 students who have received 
positive behaviour points. The year group with the most positive behaviour points this week, 
are year 10. Well done year 10! Please discuss this continued positive behaviour at 
Jewellery Quarter Academy with your children. I would like to remind families that all 
behaviour and attendance information for your children can be found by logging onto Class 
Charts. If you do not have access to Class Charts, please contact us on 
enquiry@corejewelleryquarter.academy , so we can support you to access this information. 
 
"This week selected pupils took part in a Hamilton Workshop courtesy of our connection 
with Birmingham Hippodrome Education Network. This workshop explored musical theatre 
and gave our pupils some fantastic insights into the industry as well as ignite some ideas for 
their Hamilton Project which pupils will perform in July! Pupils loved every second of this 
workshop and were able to link it to what they are learning in the Drama curriculum too"  
 
Assemblies this week have focused on Child Safety.  All year groups have been given 
information on how to minimise the risk of accidents in the home and travelling to and from 
school.   We have launched a form time competition this week based on advice on how 
pupils on how we they help keep safe.  We are excited to see all the poster entries with all 
the key points and ideas from all year groups - entries are due in this Friday 7th June. 

As part of the Personal Development this week, the students will be looking at the theme 
“Living in the wider world,” in which each year group will be financial decisions (Year 7), 
digital literacy (Year 8), employability skills (Year 9) and work experience (Year 10). 
Throughout our respect sessions every Friday, students will be looking at how to be 
respectful within school and the community. It is particularly important for our students to 
make sure that they conduct themselves appropriately around the area. Year 10 students 
will be having 1-2-1 interviews with Connexions, an external company who work with young 
people and looking at post-16 provision, starting on Friday 7th of June. This will help the 
students to think about of what they want to do when they leave Jewellery Quarter Academy 
next summer. 

Students enjoyed being back on the track at Alexader Stadium today as part of our ongoing 
partnership with Birchfield Harriers. This half term in Key Stage 3 during PE lessons, girls will 
be doing athletics and boys will be doing cricket. Over the next few weeks preparations will 
begin for Sports Day 2024. Please encourage your child to represent their form in a range of 
track and field events that will be on offer. Cameron Parker continues his work with Year 10 
students: discussing aspirations, motivations and focusing them ahead of upcoming mock 
exams. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Thank you to those parents/carers that came and attended our Parent Forum to meet with 
Mrs Bakewell. Your feedback is appreciated, and we have already identified things that we 
can adapt working forward. The next forums take place this week on Wednesday and 
Thursday. Please contact us on enquiry@corejewelleryquarter.academy if you would like to 
book an appointment. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Bakewell 
Interim Headteacher 
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